
March 28,2017

City of Los Angeles 
Transportation Committee 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: Prioritize Walking and Biking Projects with Measure M Dollars 

Dear Transportation Committee:

As a concerned Angelino, I respectfully urge you to prioritize investing Measure M local return 
dollars to fund projects that will improve walking and biking routes and fund safe routes to schools 
programs in the city of Los Angeles.

I supported Measure M in November specifically because it would help fund long-overlooked street 
and sidewalk repairs throughout LA County. Nearly 80% of U.S. adults and 75% of adolescents do 
not currently get the recommended amount of physical activity each week. Studies show that more 
and better quality sidewalks are associated with higher rates of walking and more adults meeting 
their daily physical activity recommendations.

I respectfully urge you to take this opportunity to prioritize investing in projects that enhance 
Angelinos ability to live a safe and physically active lifestyle.

Warm Regards,
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